
August 26, 2011

This is to notify you that the meeting of the New Jersey Government
Records Council (“GRC”) scheduled for 1:00 PM on Tuesday, August 30,
2011, at the Department of Community Affairs, 101 South Broad Street,
Trenton, New Jersey; Conference Room 129 has been cancelled.

The next regularly GRC meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 27,
2011 at 1:00 PM the Department of Community Affairs, 101 South Broad
Street, Trenton, New Jersey, in Conference Room 129.


